
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As a part of our commitment to providing quality education and preparing our students 
for the future, we are pleased to introduce a new educational tool - ChatGPT. ChatGPT is a 
language model developed by OpenAI, which can provide students with valuable insights 
and information on a variety of subjects. 
 
We believe that ChatGPT can be an excellent resource for our students to learn and 
explore new ideas, provided that they use it responsibly. Therefore, we are seeking your 
permission to allow your child to use this tool during their studies. 
 
By using ChatGPT, your child can gain access to a vast repository of knowledge, which can 
help them in their studies and their future careers. It can provide them with instant 
answers to their queries and help them to develop their critical thinking skills. 
Furthermore, ChatGPT can help students improve their communication and writing skills, 
which are essential for success in the modern world. 
 
We understand that you may have concerns about the safety and security of this tool. We 
want to assure you that we have taken all necessary measures to ensure that ChatGPT is a 
safe and secure platform for our students. Additionally, we will be closely monitoring its 
usage to ensure that it is being used appropriately. 
 
We encourage you to discuss the use of ChatGPT with your child and explain to them the 
importance of using this tool responsibly. We also suggest that you supervise their use of 
ChatGPT to ensure that it is being used for educational purposes only. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter, and we believe that this tool can have a 
significant impact on your child's education and future success. If you have any questions 
or concerns about ChatGPT, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Your Name] 
 
[School Name] 
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